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Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in the coming week.   

We hope you have a lovely day. 
September 
19th  Amelia  FJ 
20th Cooper  2J 
22nd Jysinta  1V 
23rd Tenisha  2T 
24th  Lewis  5H 
26th Annabelle  FJ 
  Lilly   1R 
  Isla   3/4P 
  Zoe   5J 
  Manar  5P 

Upcoming Events 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Wednesday, 19th September 

No Homework Club 
 

Thursday, 20th September 
Special Assembly 2.15pm Farewell Mrs Cooney 

  
Special Lunch Day (Sausage Sizzle) 

 

No other lunch orders available sorry 
 

Footy Colours Dress Up Day 
Parade at 9.00am 

 

Friday, 21st September 
NO ASSEMBLY TODAY 

Last Day Of Term - 2.30pm Finish 
 

OCTOBER 
Saturday, 6th and Sunday, 7th October  

Friends and Family Photography Fundraiser 
 

Friday, 19th October 
Foundation & Grade 1 Fun Night 

SIDS Red Bag Fundraiser due 
 

Friday, 26th October 
Grade 2 Sleepover 

 

NOVEMBER 
Monday, 5th November 

Report Writing Day - PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

DECEMBER  
Tuesday, 11th December 

Grade 6 Transition Day 
 

Whole School Transition Day 
 

Wednesday, 12th December 
Life Education Visit - Grades 6E, 5H & 1V 

 

Thursday, 13th December 
KPS School Christmas Concert 

 

Life Education Visit - Grades 6M, 6W & 2G 
 

Monday, 17th December 
Grade 6 Graduation Dinner 

 

Friday, 21st December 
Last Day of Term - 1.30pm finish 

APPOINTMENT OF ACTING 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 
I would like to announce that Mr Brendan 
Thompson will be Acting Assistant Principal for 
Term 4.  I am looking forward to working with 
Brendan in this capacity.  He has a wonderful 
commitment to Kilmore Primary School and is 
very skilled and knowledgeable, all assets that will 
put him in good stead to perform the Assistant 
Principal role.  I thank you all in anticipation of 
your support of Brendan. 
 
Once again I wish Jennene Cooney all the best in 
her new role as Principal of Broadford Primary 
School.  They are very lucky to have her and I 
have no doubt that she will make a wonderful 
contribution to the community. 
 
Kim Laffan 
Principal 

THANK YOU 
 

We would like to thank David 
Bacon for collecting all the 
balls off the roof.  All balls 
that were labelled have been 
returned to their owners. 


